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August 23, 1985

Mr. Bruce Mallett
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 111
Materials Licensing Section
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Mallett:

Enclosed you will please find our application for Material
License, NRC Form 313, duly completed according to the
instructions.

The securing of the license in as soon as possible is of
the utmost of importance to our product development program
and anything you can do to expedite the processing of our
application would truly be appreciated.

We do realize that this is probably a difficult time to ask
for special consideration, however we can only stress that
your earliest attention is critical to us.

Thank you in advance.
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Terrance J Bambrick
Applications Manager
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